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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall. The Board strongly 
encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality assurance and recall policies and 
procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 

ICU Medical Inc. is issuing a voluntary recall for one lot of Hospira intravenous (IV) solution. The 
affected product lot was manufactured for ICU Medical by Hospira, a Pfizer company, in July 
2019 and distributed in the United States between September 2019 and October 2019. The 
affected product lot is listed below: 

NDC Number Product 
Description 

Lot 
Number* 

Expiration 
Date Configuration 

0409-7953-09 
Lactated 
Ringer's Injection, 
USP 

07-514-
FW 

01-Jul-
2021 

1000 ml 
Flexible 
Container 

* Note: The lot number on the shipping carton label may be followed by additional digits (Ex. 
07-514-FW-XX) 


